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Welcome to the September addition of our monthly newsletter. Below, you will find a 

collection of resources such as help guides, announcements and support services 

that may be of use to you. 

Parents/carers can always contact the centre by calling 02920 529 398 or emailing 

schooladmin@brynyderyn.cardiff.sch.uk  

 

Croeso yn ol | Welcome back 

At the start of September, we welcomed learners back to Bryn y Deryn and the 

Carnegie Centre for the start of the new academic year. We are looking forward to a 

rewarding Autumn term.  

 

Inset Day – Friday 28th October 

Bryn y Deryn and Carnegie will be closed to all learners on Friday, 28th October due 

to a staff inset day. All other provisions will run as usual. Our school calendar can be 

found on our website. https://www.brynyderynpru.co.uk/  

 

Follow us on Twitter 

For updates, information and useful resources, please follow us on Twitter 

@byd_and_cc. 

 

Carnegie Centre Garden Clear-Up – Volunteers Needed 

We would like to invite Carnegie Centre parents and carers to help with our Autumn 

Clear-Up. We are hoping to have a garden tidy up to prepare for the Winter and next 

year’s growing season. Do you have any skills that may be useful for this task or are 

you just willing to put in some good old-fashioned hard work? Please follow this link 

for more information. 

 

Get Help with School Costs 

As the cost of living rises, no child should go without. Find out about three types of 

support you may be entitled to. Please follow this link for more information. 

 

Letter from the School Nurse 

Please follow this link to view a letter from our school nurse, Lisa. 
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Youth and Family Opportunities 

There are lots of activities open to young people and families in the Cardiff area. 

Please follow this link for more information. 

 

Free Food Market - Family Support Services 

There are two free food markets running locally – North Road and Dessmuir Road. 

Follow this link for more information. 

 

Adult Learning - Digital Support 

Adult Learning Cardiff offers help with any digital training needs, digital device 

support and digital queries. More information here. 

 

Winter Fuel Support Scheme 

The Welsh Government Winter Fuel Support Scheme will be open again this year. 

Applications can be made from the 26th of September on the Cardiff Council 

website. Please follow this link for more information. 

 

Bronze Rights Respecting School 

Did you know Bryn y Deryn and Carnegie Centre is a UNICEF UK Bronze Rights 

Respecting School? We are committed to creating safe and inspiring places to learn 

where children are respected, their talents nurtured and they are able to thrive. Find 

out more by following this link. 

 

We hope you have found the above information useful. Please don’t hesitate to 

contact us should you have any questions. 
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